Memory



DORIS V. GRAVES

April 23, 1926 - January 05, 2023

On behalf of the Pleasantville Public School District, we would like to thank Ms. Doris Graves for over 25 years of service to our district as board president and board member. We can still envision her radiant smile when hearing Whitney Houston's song "Greatest Love of All" because she truly believed that children are our future. We are grateful that she dedicated her heart, soul and passion to our community. She was not only an amazing mother, sister, grandmother, and aunt but she was a surrogate mother to many. Ms. Graves mentored and advocated for so many people that she is known as a legend. Ms. Doris Graves will be greatly missed but never forgotten.